
8/12 Email to Parents 

Subject: 2023 girls volleyball Season 

Hello! 

The start of the season is approaching quickly! I am in the process of making teams. We are short 

coaches within all grades. You do not need to be super knowledgeable to coach. We will have 2 sessions 

with the high school program to go over all fundamentals and skills with the girls and encourage all 

coaches to attend to hear the terminology that is used and the technique that was explained also.  

If you are interested in coaching if you could please let me know so I can work on finalizing teams and 

work on the schedule.  

If you have volunteered to coach, I do have to submit your email to our safety director to get you signed 

up for trusted coaches. This is to be sure that we are providing a safe environment for our athletes. If you 

have taken these courses with Andover Athletic Association you will just be registered under volleyball 

and then a new background check if one was not completed in 2023.  

Please let me know if you have any questions.  

Heidi Fondurulia 

AAA Youth Girls Volleyball 


